
 

Calvary Chapel Grace Fellowship 
 

549 Route 17 
Tuxedo, NY 10987 
(845)915-3445 
bpennaccgf@gmail.com 

April 5, 2016 

Dear Pastor/Ministry Leader,  

 

Re: Recommendation for George & Pam Meyer/ “One Came Down” 

George and Pam Meyer are simply a blessing to the body of Christ. In whatever 

they put their hands to for the Lord their heart follows and the music they play 

for the Lord is no different. Their band, “One Came Down” ministers to God’s 

people with lively music and lyrics that will inspire you and bring you to 

tears. 

George and Pam are also part of our worship team at CCGF, so they understand the 

difference between entertaining Christian music and worship. I would highly 

recommend them to your church/ministry gathering as an encouragement to you and 

your ministry. 

“One Came Down” and George and Pam Meyer have my highest recommendation, and I 

am happy to furnish more details if you would like additional information. 

 

By His Spirit, 

 

Pastor Bill Penna 

Calvary Chapel Grace Fellowship (845)915-3445 

Ccgfchurch.org 

 


